
 
 

WWW.MCALLEN.NET 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE        August 27, 2020  
CONTACT:  Xochitl Mora, Office of Communications, O: 681-1202 M: 662-9269 / E: xmora@mcallen.net  
 

McAllen Residents Asked to Avoid Gas Leak in Area  
Repairs to take 6-8 hours 

 
There is a gas leak in the area of Beaumont Avenue and 22nd Street. 
 
All McAllen residents are asked to avoid traveling in the area. 
 
A gas company is on the scene, but repairs are expected to take six to eight 
hours. 
 
Residents and businesses in the area are being asked to shelter in place. 

 
# # # 

 

@cityofmcallen      McAllen TX 

 
 

http://www.mcallen.net/
http://www.mcallen.net/

